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I.	INTRODUCTION


	Enron, a national power marketer, participated in the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) workshop on load profiling on June 5, 1997.  The following comments are offered on the draft workshop report prepared by Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E), San Diego Gas & Electric (SDG&E), and Southern California Edison (SCE) (collectively, "Utility Distribution Companies" or UDCs), as directed by CPUC direct access implementation decision D.97-05-040.  


	In general Enron supports the report as an accurate account of the workshop, and as detailing a reasonable and achievable plan for use of load profiling by UDCs and other market participants beginning on January 1, 1998.  Enron strongly believes that we must all agree upon a rational and realistic plan for implementation of load profiling for direct access on January 1, 1998.  To achieve this, Enron supports the UDCs and majority of other interested parties, in accepting for initial use, at least, load profiles already developed by the UDCs.  The following specific comments are made to identify areas Enron believes are merely in need of elaboration or clarification.














II. Workshop Participants Agreed That Proposed Bill Calculation 	Procedures in Section 4.3 Should Be Deleted.





	Enron's understanding at the workshop was that two sentences


 


on how each of the three UDCs proposed to perform bill calculations was inappropriate for this workshop and therefore was to be deleted from the report.  Enron suggests the sentences be struck: no new language in needed in their place. 


III.	Summary


	Enron endorses the draft workshop with the exceptions of the several comments above.  
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